Homage to Fidel Castro in
Russian University

B

Havana, February 22 (RHC)-- The Cuban ambassador in the Russian Federation, Emilio Lozada Garcia,
visited the Nizhni Novgorod N. |. Lobachevski State University, where tribute was payed to the historical
leader of the Cuban Revolution, according to diplomatic sources.

During the meeting, Lozada Garcia exchanged with the rector of the institution, Eugene Chuprunov. The
conversation turn on the possibilities of cooperation between that university and its Cuban counterparts.

The Cuban political representative invited Chuprunov to visit Havana in April, as a member of the Russian
Delegation which will be attending to the Rectors Annual Meeting.

In the same manner, the rector of the university mentioned above expressed his disposition to welcome
Cuban students in the framework of the 100 Scholarships Program offered by the Russian government to
the Caribbean country.

The Nizhni Novgorod N. I. Lobachevski State University is the most important institution of this region. It

was founded in January 31th, 1916 and it is constituted by 19 faculties, 132 department and six research
institutes.
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